

Minutes of CLOK Committee meeting 21st November 2023 7:30pm Kings Head Newton under Roseberry

Apologies for absence

A Cranke, C Wright, K Barlow, B King

Present

C Mackenzie, R Rigby, J Green, D Murphy, J Trigg, P Archer, R Simpson + M Davis (SDO)

1) Actions arising + from AGM

Laptops purchased and all working

First aid kit 1 checked and complete, other to do PA/RR

Tchimes R Simpson / K Barlow aim to publish once every 2 weeks

2a) Previous events

Training weekend went well – suggest in future a £500 subsidy, agreed by all present
Dale town moor Night and event went well YHOA suggest repeating in Feb/Mar 25 at
end of their night series and use café for awards session

Day event went well

Staithe all ok and well received

2b) Future Events

NEOA - BOC 2024 - April 13th / 14th. (Standing item on Agenda)

Mulgrave estate all on board with plans

Provisional agreement from Gurkhas to assist

Possible also an army unit if they can have a recruitment stand

Hardwick park, Roy Bradley has an assistant for setting out

Boltby planner found

Eston Morr -Dave Richies to plan

Lazenby banks and Wilton woods Dean Yates to plan trained by J Green

3) Treasurers Update

All schools are paid up now

Suggest to move £10~15k to saving account, need to check first if restricted number of
withdrawals **RR**

Bank due diligence forms completed

4) CDO – Recruiting a replacement for Mary

Advert created, using LOC version as a template targeted at families. Advert on

Facebook and Instagram, also with Teesside Uni and running groups. **R Simpson** to
follow up with supply teacher advertising.

Mention in Tchimes ask members to share, **R Rigby** to contact East Barnby out door
centre.

C Mackenzie to forward details to RR and RS

Mary F has supplied a list of outstanding tasks to complete.

5) SDO

Darlington South Park POC/VOC work on going
Redcar schools training to deliver
Schools in Catterick map on going

6) Golf course access requests – Winter night series

Cleveland Link – January
Romanby date TBC
Bedale / Catterick still on going

7) Club development

R S now has admin access, photos of junior training to be added

8) AOB

Preston Park POC plates

Agreed to fund aluminum replacement marker plates

Orienteering Foundation funding

Agreed to donation per enter to OF **J Trigg** to set up with race sign up

Find your way

RS has talked with Conner Smith suggest to delay for 1 year or until

CDO is recruited, **R Simpson** to contact Connor

Junior training went well thanks to N Hunter.

Next meeting

Jan 16th 7:30pm Zoom